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LAND AT

KERESLEY

S BELLWAY HOMES invite you to view their proposals
A for the development of land between Tamworth Road
and Fivefield Road.

This land is identified for

new housing within the Representatives of Bellway

Coventry City Council Local Homes have prepared plans
Plan as part of an allocation and information for you to

for around 3,100 homes. vibw online &k

The land also has outline planning

permission granted by Coventry
City Council earlier this year. Bellway
Homes will now be applying to the
City Council for approval for the

detailed design of the houses and
areas of public open space before  vyoy will be able to comment on

which will be live from
August 2nd.

commencing development. the proposals via the website

This is an opportunity to view the or by emailing

detailed proposals for up to 550 keresley@marrons-planning.co.uk
new homes and public open space ~ Pefore the closing date of

before they apply. August 23rd.

FURTHER INFORMATION
If you have any questions about the proposals, please email:

keresley@marrons-planning.co.uk
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